
 

 
 

February 25, 2014 
 

BY ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 Twelfth Street, S.W. 
Washington, DC  20554 
 
 Re: IBFS File Nos. SAT-RPL-20121228-00227 and SAT-AMD-20131113-00132 

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

 This is to inform you that, on February 20, 2014, Jack Wengryniuk and undersigned 
counsel on behalf of DIRECTV Enterprises, LLC spoke by telephone with Jose Albuquerque and 
Karl Kensinger of the Commission’s International Bureau.  During this call, we discussed 
possible avenues for resolution of the above-referenced proceeding.  Undersigned counsel also 
had a follow-up conversation with Jose Albuquerque on the same topic on February 21, 2014. 

     Sincerely, 

       /s/ 

     William M. Wiltshire 
      Counsel for DIRECTV Enterprises, LLC 

cc: Jose Albuquerque 
Karl Kensinger 
Karis A. Hastings 
Margaret L. Tobey 


